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Flavored tobacco products are marketed toward and attract young teens and 

preteens, setting them on a long road of addiction and harm that can be prevented by 

the restriction of these sales. Tobacco is overwhelmingly found to be harmful and 

there is no benefit to the health and well being of anyone by widely marketing these 

products widely. They should be restricted so they do not produce harm and 

addiction in another generation. 


